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Goodbye & Good luck 

At the start of the new term we had to say goodbye and good luck to 

our pre-school children that were ready to move up to primary 

school, although we wish them all the best in their new schools we 

have had new friends join us throughout the nursery. 

We also said goodbye to Mel and Susan who both worked in the toddler room, 

this has meant all change within the nursery.  

Welcome 

We are very pleased to welcome Julie to our Baby room, many of you will have 

seen her around as she has been with us for a while working as a member of our 

supply team, Julie will be working alongside Maree.  The Toddler room has 

welcomed back Lisa from the baby room and also Louise, who has transferred to 

Redhill toddler room from our Ringwood nursery. This means that the toddler 

room team is now Pat, Louise, Lisa and Hannah. 

The Pre-school room will stay as it is with Gina and Emma and in November the 

whole Nursery is excited to welcome back Rachel from her maternity leave.  

She will be working two days a week and in December going back to her full time 

role, leaving me to go back to the Pre-school room, just in time for all the 

festive fun to start. 

Security 

Just to remind you all about the role that you too have to play in the security of 

the nursery and your children. If you could please close the gate behind you 

after entering and exiting the front nursery garden and putting both the top 

bolts on the front gate across.  

Also please don’t hold the door open for other parents that you don’t know and 

if you are leaving and someone wishes to enter please just tell one of the staff. 



Outdoor play 

It may still be warm but with weather forecasters saying some areas of Britain 

may soon have snow, can we just remind you that winter is fast approaching and 

that suitable clothing for this will soon be needed.  You will need to bring in 

water proof coats for sudden showers.  Although we have all-in-one waterproof 

suits they will not keep the children warm.  The children love to play outside and 

we will be going out every day, whatever the weather. 

Recommend a friend 

Some of you have been busy telling everyone how wonderful we are 

and as a result have been rewarded with a free session as a thank 

you. Anyone who recommends a friend to Redhill Day Nursery and 

that person mentions your name at the time of booking will also be rewarded 

with a voucher. 

From Vicky and the Redhill Nursery Team 
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